
 

 

Project website: minnetonkamn.gov/tonka-woodcroft 

  
STAY INFORMED 

Subscribe to email and text 
updates: 
minnetonkamn.gov/ 
tonka-woodcroft 

STAFF CONTACTS 

 
 
Mitch Hatcher 
Engineering Project Manager 
952-939-8232 
mhatcher@minnetonkamn.gov  
 

 

Phil Olson 
City Engineer 
952-939-8239 
polson@minnetonkamn.gov  
 
City of Minnetonka 
Engineering Department 
14600 Minnetonka Blvd 
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
952-939-8206 
engineering@minnetonkamn.gov 
 
 
 

The City of Minnetonka is proposing a street and utility reconstruction 
project in 2022 and 2023 in the Tonka-Woodcroft Neighborhood, 
which includes all streets south of Minnetonka Boulevard between 
Larchwood Drive and Steele Street. See the reverse side for a map of 
the proposed project area. 

PROJECT SURVEYING TO BEGIN  

Surveying in the proposed project area, which includes collecting field 
measurements and survey information, is expected to begin the week 
of August 24 and continue through fall. Surveying will be conducted by 
the city’s engineering consultant, Bolton & Menk, and is weather-
dependent.  

Surveying will be primarily conducted from the street, but may take 
place in yards, driveways, and parking lots. Underground utilities will 
be temporarily marked with flags or paint. Please leave these 
markers in place until survey crews have completed work in the 
area.  

Once surveying is complete, staff will begin working on a preliminary 
design and project schedule in preparation for an informational open 
house in 2021.  

Please follow social distancing guidelines and do not approach 
anyone completing field work in the project area. Instead, contact 
city staff to ask questions or learn more about the project. During the 
COVID-19 pandemic, the health and well-being of our community is 
our top priority. Thank you for your help to slow the spread of 
coronavirus.  

HOW TO STAY INFORMED 

• Visit minnetonkamn.gov/tonka-woodcroft to subscribe to 
project updates via email and/or text. Stay tuned to the project 
website for updates and more information. 
  

• An informational open house will be scheduled in 2021. Stay 
tuned for details.  
 

• Contact Engineering Project Manager Mitch Hatcher at 
952-939-8232 or mhatcher@minnetonkamn.gov to ask 
questions or learn more.  

Tonka-Woodcroft 
Improvement Project 
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This map is for illustrative purposes only.
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